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Introduction 
 
The College e-Learning Review Committee are currently finalising their 
second and third reports on e-Learning initiatives across the College.  
 
As part of the second report the Deputy President (education and Welfare) 
was requested to gather opinions from Departments on the provision of e-
Learning in their Departments and what developments they would like to see 
in the future. 
 
An excellent turn-out from all Faculties was maintained and some very 
interesting comments were passed onto the Committee to be included in the 
report. Departmental and Year Representatives met with the Deputy 
President (Education and Welfare) in small groups to fill in a lengthy 
questionnaire which was then typed up and submitted on behalf of each 
individual department. 
 
Decision required: 
 
To authorise £57.36 from RWB’s budget to cover refreshments provided for 
Departmental and Year Representatives who gave up time to fill in the 
questionnaires for the e-Learning Review. 
 


